Reverend Paul R. Shanley P.O. Box 7217 San Diego, CA 92167

Dear Paul,

Again, my apologies for the long hiatus. You have not been forgotten.

I have received further allegations against you, Paul. I have been asked not to share their source. I am willing to comply with that request because you are already under the restrictions of the Policy.

There won't be any further action taken against you because of this, again, because the restrictions are in place.

If I can be of assistance to you in returning to Boston, please let me know.

God's blessings always,

Reverend William F. Murphy Delegate of the Archbishop